
 

 

As of January 1, 2020, the $1,000 annual benefit offered to Alliance enrollees is effective for a calendar 

year from January 1 to December 31. The $1,000 limit will renew on January 1 each year. Please note 

that any of the unused $1,000 cannot be carried over to the next year. 

 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or call 

Dental Provider Services at 1-855-609-5170. 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Providers 

Date: July 27, 2020 

Subject: Annual maximum for Alliance enrollees will renew on January 1, 2021 
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